THE VILLAGE AT MORSE FARM

VILLAGE NEIGHBORS

VOLUME 16, ISSUE 9

SEPTEMBER 2022

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third Tuesday of each month. For September, the meeting will be on September 20th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions.

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in September to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Kelsey or Danielle in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.

Movie Nights September 9th and 29th

The Village will be having our monthly movie nights in the front community area on September 9th and 29th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions or a movie to share for this night, please see Kelsey in advance. The movies for these nights will be announced at a later date.

Charity's Cookies & Devotion September 14th

Charity Church, some residents, and volunteers will be at The Village on Wednesday, September 14th at 2:00 p.m. in the dining room for a "cookies and devotion." If you would like to attend, please meet us in the dining room at 2:00 p.m. and enjoy some fellowship!

MANAGEMENT STAFF:

- Dionne Wyatt, CEO
- Kelsey DeFevers, Manager
- Danielle Collins,
 Registered Nurse
- Bessie Waggoner,
 Kitchen Manager

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

RESIDENT MEETING	1
CAH LAB DRAW	1
Movie Nights	1
Cookies & Devotion	1
Dollar General	2
Flu Shot Clinic	2
UPDATES	2

Page 2 Village Neighbors

JUST TALK

Dollar General September 16th

The Village will be going to Dollar General on Friday, September 16th at 10:00 a.m. This is in addition to our Wal-Mart trip every week. If you would like to join us, please meet staff in the front lobby at 10:00 a.m. and we will take you, let you shop, and bring you back! If you have any other suggestions on trips that you would like added to the calendar, please let Kelsey know.

Flu Shot Clinic October 5th

Cold and flu season in upon us! Michelle's Pharmacy will be at The Village on Wednesday, October 5th from 2:00-4:00 p.m. for those that would like to get your flu vaccine this year. We will be meeting in the dining room. If you will be receiving your flu vaccine from your doctor, please let Kelsey or Danielle know. If you would like to receive your vaccine at The Village, please sign up at the front desk by Monday, October 3rd. Michelle's Pharmacy will also have COVID-19 vaccine (Moderna/Pfizer), tetanus diphtheria and pertussis vaccine, and pneumonia vaccines available as well. Please let staff know which vaccines you would like when signing up at the front desk.

THE VILLAGE
AT MORSE
FARM
"WHERE
NEIGHBORS
BECOME FRIENDS
& FRIENDS
BECOME FAMILY"

Adjustments to Rates

The Village at Morse Farm Board of Directors have met and decided that the rental amounts will be increased by 3.5% starting September 1st, 2022. All residents have been given their letters with their new rates. If you need to know your amount or another copy of your letter, please let Kelsey know. Again, this increase begins for SEPTEMBER rent.

Reminders

- *Rent is due by the 8th of the month or there is a \$50 late fee.
- *24 hour notice for guests at mealtimes.
- *24 hour notice for ALL transportation.
- *Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the front desk.